
TITLE VI, TITLE IX and SECTION 504 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Hartford Central School District is in compliance with the provisions of Title VI, Title IX, 
Section 504 and the Age Discrimination Act of 1975. 
  
The Hartford Central School District does not discriminate due to race, national origin, sex, age or 
disability. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding Title IX and Section 504 please contact Andrew 
Cook, Superintendent, at 632-5931. 
  
  

 


